
Like to ski?

Come and join us.

Wednesday 26th August 2020

Mt Buller

Contact: Cally Bauman

0412 552 220

The Victorian Interschools Snowsports Championships are held at Mt Buller in August. The Multiclass 

Championship race is on Wednesday 26th August. Capable skiers or snowboarders are invited to 

participate in the event. To be eligible, students must be able to ski or snowboard competently and 

unassisted down a Blue Run, independently ride a chair lift, have parent or guardian supervision at Mt 

Buller and arrange their own accommodation and transport to and from Mt Buller. 

To find out more contact, Cally Bauman on 0439 552 220 or email the Multiclass Sports Association 

at info@multiclasssports.asn.au. Entries close Friday 31st July.
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